
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Seckerson   
Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2024 2:09 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62/2024/0046 
 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Having viewed the plans of 9a Rosebery Avenue Harpenden AL5 2QT I feel that the proposal is better 
suited to the current area than the existing property which is ugly and out dated. 
 
I trust you will give this due consideration, many thanks. 
 
Regards 
 
John Seckerson 

 
 

 
 

 
 




